
   

 

 

  

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Debanie – for being a 

fantastic class role model 

Year 1/2 

Indie– for a great piece of 

writing in Read Write Inc. 

Year 3/4 

Ellie – for brilliant problem 

solving in Maths 

Year 5/6 

Lola E – for wonderful 

independent writing  

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 3/4      99.2% 

Parent Meetings  

You should now have received a time for your parent meetings 

next week if you booked one. The meetings will be held in the 

hall. Please come to the main playground gate at your allocated 

time and a member of staff will let you in. Thank you.  

 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting 
applications to our nursery for 

children who are due to start in 
January or April 2023. If you 
have a child who will turn 3 

before January or April or know 
someone who does, please 

contact the school office for an 
application form or more details. 

 

 

School Photos 

We will be having school photos taken on Monday 31st October 

(the first day back after half term). If you would like your child 

to have a photo with siblings who don’t attend our school, you 

are welcome to come into school at 8.30am to have family 

photos taken. Please wait at the main playground gate and we 

will bring you in. Thank you.  

 

Years 3-6 Tennis After School Club 

There will be a weekly tennis after school club starting on 

Tuesday 1st November for Years 3-6 for 6 weeks. If your child 

would like to attend, please email the school office. 



 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 17th October  

Nursery/Reception Parent Meetings  

Tuesday 18th October 

Year 1/2 Kinder Cricket 

Year 5/6 team – Benchball festival 

Year 1/2 Parent Meetings  

Governors’ Meeting 

Wednesday 19th October   

Year 3/4 Parent Meetings  

Thursday 20th October 

Year 5/6 Parent Meetings  

Friday 21st October 

3pm School closes for half term  

Monday 31st October   

8.45am School re-opens after half 

term  

School photos 

Pumpkin carving competition  

Tuesday 1st November  

Year 5/6 Dove Cottage Trip 

Years 3-6 Tennis After School Club 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

96.55% 

Just above target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

  

Year 5/6 Dove Cottage Trip  

Year 5/6 will be visiting Dove Cottage, Grasmere on Tuesday 

1st November where they will be looking at the poems of 

Wordsworth and taking part in a creative writing workshop. 

More details will follow next week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 


